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BACK TO TWO SERVICES!  9AM AND 10:45AM 

When we go back to two services, Coffee and  

Connection will  go back to being  

in-between services. 

Join us for a fun movie night!  If the weather is 
good, it will be outdoors.  We will have hotdogs and 
drinks and ask that you bring a snack to share.  The 
event will begin at 6:30pm and we will start the 
movie around 7:15pm.  You can go to our website 
to watch the trailer. 



CROSSWALK 
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If you have children toddler age (walking-3years) through grade 5, we 

will be offering TWO VERSIONS of Crosswalk Kids Ministry each  

Sunday.  Beginning Sept 11, care for toddlers will be available both  

services and… 

  
• At 9:00 am Crosswalk continues with The Gospel Project for 

Kids, the chronological walk through the Bible via stories. Children  
will continue learning the whole Bible’s content across three years in 
an interactive, ages-divided, classroom-type setting. Included are Bible 

memory verses, engaging activities, and follow-up materials for  
families to use at home.    

 

• At 10:45 am Crosswalk Remix will build upon the same stories but in one large group format -

including PreK thru grade 5 - with application projects, art, worship music, drama, and service. 
On the 5th Sunday of the month, this group will share something in adult worship they’ve learned  
during Crosswalk Remix.   

 

Encouraging adults to serve during one service and attend the other, we want to make sure that our 

children can attend BOTH Crosswalk  programs on the same Sunday and be engaged with 2 

different, but connected, spiritual experiences. 

 

We will also begin offering Adult classes this fall during one or both services through the year. Adults 

can study during one service and share the worship experience or serve in the other, while, again, their 

children have 2 different and excellent spiritual experiences each Sunday morning.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To keep family members with newborns through pre-toddlers connected to the service while they  

provide care to their little one, we will offer a live stream of the worship center in our Infant Care 

room, located on the lower level at the end of the hallway last room on the right - follow the signs to 

the Infant Care Room.  
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MEN AND WOMEN’S SMALL GROUPS 
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AA MEETING 

 
There is an AA group that meets here in the 
Fellowship Hall every Tuesday at 7:30pm.  
You are welcome to join at any time. 

Home  Groups are a great way to get connected to others.  If  you aren’t in a home group, 
check out what you’re missing by visiting one!   
 

Grace - Bel Air and Havre de Grace 
Zachary and Lydia Browning 
Meets every other Wednesday, 7pm 
gracehomegroup@gmail.com 
 

Planters - Aberdeen - breaking for summer 
Ross and Jen Benton 
Meets every Wednesday, 7:30pm 
benton.ross@yahoo.com 
dcjen@hotmail.com 
 

Lifeline - Forest Hill - Starting up again Sept 14th 
Allan and Peggy Gorman  
Meets 2nd and 4th Wednesdays, 6:45 
peggyandallan@gmail.com 
rarist33@hotmail.com 
 

Being Transformed - Location Rotates 
Paul and Darlene Stutelberg 
Meets 1st and 3rd Fridays, 7pm 
paulstutelberg@verizon.net 
dstutelberg@verizon.net 
 

Seasons of Life - Bel Air 
Tom and Debbie Bradley 
Meets every other Friday, 7pm 
bradleyt@harfordsheriff.org 
bradleyd@harfordsheriff.org 

HOME GROUPS 
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MINISTRY OPENINGS 

NIGHT TO REMEMBER (NTR) 

Crosswalk - Teachers and helpers needed for all age 
groups.  Also, need check-in/out volunteers.  If interested, 
contact Karin or Brandi. 
 

Hospitality - We are looking for someone to lead the  

Hospitality Ministry.  If interested, contact Holly. 
  
 

Tech Team - Various positions available.  For more info, contact Greg. 

Usher Team - If interested, please contact Tom Bradley. 

 

Worship Team - Vocalists and musicians needed.  If interested,  contact Steve Q.  

 
Any of the above leaders would love to give you more information about the open positions.  Don’t be 

shy about asking...just because you show an interest doesn’t mean you have to fill the spot.  We know 
that you need more info to make a decision. 

You and your family are invited to join us 

in the fellowship hall for dinner on  

Saturday, Sept 17th at 5pm to find out 

more about this year’s foster family 

Christmas party.  We will begin with 

sharing dinner together then we will move 

to talk about this year’s event.  Please 

RSVP if you plan on attending so we 

know how much food to prepare.  You 

don’t want to miss getting in on the 

ground floor of this event! 

Please note that the church office will be closed on  
Monday, September 5th for the Labor Day Holiday. 


